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Friday 24th January 2025 

Winchester Science Centre (Y1-4) – Wednesday 12th March 2025 

  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

As part of British Science Week, on Wednesday 12th March, children in Y1-4 will be visiting Winchester Science Centre. 

This trip has been planned to support your child’s science learning and provide them the chance to explore lots of hands-

on exhibits, view the full screen planetarium show and take part in different workshops. Please see the itinerary of the 

day below: 

  

Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 

Exploring the downstairs 

exhibition 

The Planetarium Show Exploring the upstairs 

exhibition 

The Planetarium Show 

Exploring the upstairs 

exhibition 

Exploring the downstairs 

exhibition 

Exploring the downstairs 

exhibition 

Exploring the upstairs 

exhibition 

Marvellous Minibeasts 

workshop 

Exploring the upstairs 

exhibition 

The Science of Us 

workshop  

Exploring the downstairs 

exhibition 

Lunch 

The Planetarium Show Marvellous Minibeasts 

workshop 

The Planetarium Show The Science of Us 

workshop 

  

We will be travelling by coach and leaving school promptly at 8:45am and returning by the end of the school day.  The 

office will keep you updated of any delays.  The children will need to wear their school uniform and will need to bring a 

rucksack to carry their packed lunch and water bottle. Please remember not to order a hot school meal for this date.  

  

For this trip to take place, we ask for a voluntary contribution of £23 to cover the cost of the coach travel and activities. 

On the Arbor Parent Portal, please select the ‘Activities’ tab which will provide details of the ‘Year 1 - Year 4 Science 

Museum Visit’ which you will need to please complete. Sign-up on Arbor opened at 09:00 today and needs to be 

completed by Friday 7th March at 09:00. If you have any difficulties registering and paying for this trip, please contact the 

office. 
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We require twelve parent volunteers to support with this visit; if you are able to kindly volunteer your time, please email 

the school office.  

  

Please do not hesitate to be in contact with your child’s class teacher or the school office if you have any queries regarding 

this trip. We are looking forward to an enjoyable and memorable day.  

  

Kind regards, 

  

Miss Roberts, Mrs Hobbs, Mrs Trevor and Miss Annels 


